
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Big Brothers Big Sisters Putnam County to Host Bowl for Kids' Sake on March 1, 2025 

PUTNAM COUNTY, OH – Big Brothers Big Sisters of Putnam County is excited to announce 

the annual Bowl for Kids' Sake event, taking place on Saturday, March 1, 2025. This highly 

anticipated fundraiser will be held at Highland Lanes in Ottawa, OH, and will feature friendly 

competition among local businesses, service clubs, banks, and first responders. 

The event schedule is as follows: 

• 1:00 p.m. – Battle of the Businesses 

• 3:00 p.m. – Battle of the Service Clubs & Battle of the Banks 

• 5:00 p.m. – Battle of the First Responders 

Bowl for Kids' Sake is one of the largest annual fundraisers for Big Brothers Big Sisters of 

Putnam County, supporting mentorship programs that positively impact local youth. Participants 

will enjoy a fun-filled day of bowling, networking, and community spirit, all while helping to 

ignite the potential of children in need of positive role models. 

Major sponsors for this year’s event include Buckeye Health Plan of Ohio and Superior Bank. 

Their generous support helps ensure the success of this initiative and further strengthens youth 

mentorship programs in the community. 

“We are thrilled to bring the community together for a day of friendly competition and support 

for our local youth,” said Dr. Portia Smith, Executive Director of Big Brothers Big Sisters 

Putnam County. “This event is a fantastic way for businesses, organizations, and individuals to 

make a meaningful impact while having a great time.” 

Community members are encouraged to form teams, donate, or sponsor a lane to support this 

worthwhile cause. To learn more about Bowl for Kids' Sake, register a team, or inquire about 

sponsorship opportunities, please contact Big Brothers Big Sisters of Putnam County at 

info@bbbswco.org or call 419-222-8500. 
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